
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Jenn Montreuil, Deputy City Clerk, Corporation of the City of North Bay, to the 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Resolution No. 2021-151(a)&(b) on 

vaccine allocation (April 7, 2021) 

2. Letter from Kevin Marriott, Chair, County of Lambton Board of Health and Warden, 

County of Lambton, to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, 

and the Honourable Chrystia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, 

regarding Basic Income and Income Security during COVID-19 Pandemic and Beyond 

(April 26, 2021) 

3. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President of the Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies (alPHa), Dr. Paul Roumeliotis, Chair, Council of Ontario Medical Officers of 

Health, and Trudy Sachowski, Chair, Boards of Health Section, to the Honourable Doug 

Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Public Health Measures – Extension of Current 

Restrictions (May 7, 2021) 

4. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (May 18, 2021) 

5. Letter from Dr. Karen Somerville, President, Canadians for Properly Built Homes, to 

Ottawa Public Health, regarding Excessive Radon – Newly Built Homes – Health and 

Safety Issues (May 10, 2021) 

6. Joint Letter from Ontario COVID-19 Science Advisory Table, Children’s Hospital of 

Eastern Ontario-Ottawa Children’s Treatment Centre, The Hospital for Sick Children, 

Children’s Mental Health Ontario, McMaster’s Children’s Hospital, Holland Bloorview Kids 

Rehabilitation Hospital, Children’s Hospital – LHSC, Ontario Medical Association, 

Empower Kids Ontario, Pediatricians Alliance of Ontario, and the Council of Ontario 

Medical Officers of Health (on behalf of all Medical Officers of Health), to the Honourable 

Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding whether schools should reopen or not (May 28, 

2021) 

7. Letter from Joseph Eastham, Ontario Public Interest Research Group – Ottawa Board of 

Directors, to Mayor Jim Watson, Councillors Hubley and Egli, and the Ottawa Board of 

Health, regarding Prioritize the Healthy Streets Approach (June 1, 2021) 


